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As of September 30, 2020, twenty out of thirty (66.66%) incorporated chapters and states, 
chapters and states have submitted their bylaw templates to the committee.  Committee 
member Bobbie Morris sent out (no less than) six notices and made numerous phone 
calls to those states and chapters in default.  September 30, 2020 was the deadline for all 
submissions.

In accordance to policy, all proposed bylaw changes must be submitted to the bylaw 
committee no later than April 14, 2021, and must be submitted on a bylaw change proposal 
form found on the AVVA website under forms.

All proposed bylaw changes must be sent to the membership no later than May 15, 2021.


